
Neasden 
Goods Yard 
Dear Neighbour, 

As you may be aware, Hollybrook Homes are bringing forward plans to redevelop the Neasden 
Goods Yard site on Neasden Lane, London, NW10 2UG.

The emerging proposals seek to deliver a high-quality, residential-led, mixed-use scheme. The 
proposals provide a vision, and an opportunity, for:

•	 Much needed high-quality homes
•	 Employment space for local businesses 
•	 A wide range of accessible place, a 

amenity & community spaces 

We welcome your views and, as part of our ongoing commitment to engage with the local 
community, we would like to invite you to attend one of our public exhibitions.

These sessions will take place at:
 
St Mary’s Willesden, 
Neasden Ln, 
London,
NW10 2TS on:

Saturday 20th May 2023
from 10am to 1pm
&
Wednesday 24th May 2023
from 4pm to 8pm  

If you are unable to attend either of the above listed events, you will be able to view the full plans 
on our dedicated Community Hub website that will go live following the final public exhibition:
neasdengoodsyard.co.uk

If you cannot visit the website and require information, you can write to us at:
FREEPOST RESIDENT CONSULTATION (no stamp or other markings required)

or email the team on: feedback@neasdengoodsyard.co.uk

We will continue to work with residents throughout the consultation process to listen carefully to, 
and consider your views on the proposals.

feedback@neasdengoodsyard.co.uk
neasdengoodsyard.co.uk

•	 New public realm and landscaping 
•	 Upgraded Jubilee Line tube stations 
•	 New West London Orbital rail line 
•	 Bridge link to Wembley

FREEPOST RESIDENT CONSULTATION
0800 0541 471


